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Wednesday, February 24, 2021

Ontario Energy Board (OEB)
OEB file number EB-2020-0246
Re:     Hydro One Networks Inc.
PO Box 4102 STN A
Toronto ON M5N 3L3

To Whom it may concern,

I am a 82 year old widower and senior customer of Hydro One.  The long time owner of a seasonal residence on
Georgian Bay and I am outraged that I’m confronting an enormous rate increase in 2022.
In the same week as the Texas energy fiasco, in the 2nd year of world wide pandemic, without any immediate
prospect of receiving a vaccine from the incompetent provincial (Ford) government, Hydro One proposes to foist
upon me a rate increase well above 25% in a year when the inflation rate will not reach 2%.
I am requesting an oral hearing to permit an investigation reporter from the Toronto Star to witness this ill-timed
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outrage.
Sincerely,

Geoffrey T. Mullin

copy to: Sylvia Jones, MPP, 180 Broadway 3rd Floor, Suite A, Orangeville, ON L9W 1K3
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